
Hi Sarah, 
  
Apologies for missing the 20 December 2013 deadline for this response to the PPC regarding MOS 
Timing and Eligibility Procedures.  I have reviewed the revised wording to the STTM Procedures to 
accommodate the Rule change which results in monthly MOS offers and the ability of TRN holders, 
upon being granted MOS-enabling rights by the CRN holder, to offer in MOS.  AGL is comfortable 
with the proposed wording changes. 
  
Regards, George 
  
  

 

 

George Foley 
Manager Gas Market Development 
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***********************************************************************  

This email is intended solely for the use of the addressee  

and may contain information that is confidential or privileged.  

If you receive this email in error please notify the sender and  

delete the email immediately.  

***********************************************************************  
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